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Edmonton... Motorists are advised that the access closures to and from Stony Plain
Road/100 Avenue and Anthony Henday Drive will be delayed until further notice.

The closures were to start on July 13 to accommodate construction of the Stony Plain Road
interchange. Rainy weather has delayed the closures and the start of this phase of the project.
Overall, the project is on schedule for completion by this fall.

A further advisory will be issued when the closure date is confirmed.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Dallas Lindskoog Trent Bancarz
Project Manager Communications
Kiewit / PCL Alberta Transportation
780-447-6699 780-427-0623
780-499-1159 (cell) To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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